
PACIFIC BEACH MIDDLE SCHOOL

LOOKING FOR P.A.L.S.! 
PARENTS AT LUNCH SUPPORT

Parents and guardians of current PBMS students are invited to 
volunteer onsite at lunch. Your presence will help make lunchtime 


a positive experience for all students. Plus, it’s a lot of fun!

HOW TO GET STARTED: 
1. Become an approved volunteer for our school.  Sign and 

return all documentation to the PBMS front office. Once you are 
approved as a volunteer you can proceed to step 2.


2. Sign up to volunteer here: www.fopbss.org/volunteer/ 

3. Attend training with Principal Meng on September 22, 8:15 AM.

4. Show up at PBMS for your shift five minutes early and sign 

in at the front office. Be sure to sign out when you are done.

5. Have fun! 

All of this information (including volunteer forms) can 
be found on the FOPBSS Volunteer page here:


If you have questions, are going to be late for your 
assignment, or need to cancel at the last minute, 
contact our front office 858-221-5600. 

THANKS FOR BEING A PAL!
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